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Transfer of Funds and Allocation to P.00877 Trunking Radio 
Infrastructure Replacement 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That $200,000 from P.01523 Trunking Radio Replacement be returned to the Civic 

Radio Replace & Expansion Reserve;  
2. That $200,000 be reallocated from the Civic Radio Replace & Expansion Reserve to 

the Trunked Radio System Infrastructure Replacement Reserve; and 
3. That $200,000 be transferred from the Trunked Radio System Infrastructure 

Replacement Reserve to fund P.00877 Trunking Radio Infra Replacement. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities and Corporate Services, at its 
meeting held on June 6, 2023, considered a report of the Strategy and Transformation 
Division regarding the above. 
 
Attachment 
June 6, 2023 report of the Strategy and Transformation Division. 


